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Students 

SUBJECT:  SERVING OR CONSUMPTION OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES 

The Spencerport Board of Education is concerned about the use of alcoholic beverages by 
students and desires to promote the positive modeling concept by having parents and the community 
refrain from alcoholic consumption at functions involving students. 

The possession or use of alcoholic beverages on school property is illegal as stated in Board 
policy. The serving or consumption of alcoholic beverages at any District-sponsored activity, regardless 
of the location of the event shall also be prohibited. 

The Board of Education strongly encourages any parent group or civic organization that may 
conduct an event in their homes or other establishment for the benefit of students who participate in 
school-sponsored sports or other activities, to refrain from making alcoholic beverages available for 
anyone in attendance for this activity. 
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